

Dear Municipality of South Huron,

A Big Thank You for your financial support and community involvement with Canada Day South Huron. Canada Day South Huron is organized and ran by a volunteer steering committee, relying on community donations such as yours to fund the events. We also appreciate you offering free swims at all the pools for families and running the cash bar. They were great additions to our day!

Our community truly came together to help celebrate Canada's 150th birthday, with over 25 events held through-out the day, drawing people from all over Southwestern Ontario. Thanks for being involved in making it such a memorable day!

lan Palmatier (Canada Day Chair)

On Behalf of the Canada Day South Huron Steering Committee